

2016 1st Annual Home Runs for Heroes Memorial Day Tournament

Welcome to Taunton Girls Softball's first annual "Home Runs for Heroes" Memorial Day Softball Tournament. This year we will be asking all players to try to have friends and family pledge a pre-determined dollar amount for each run your team scores during the tournament. The pledge sheet is included in this package. Please print them and pass them out to your players. All funds collected will be donated to Homes for our Troops. Please bring the pledge sheets with you to the check in table so we can copy them and keep a tally. The team with the highest donation total will receive a plaque.

After the tournament please have your players collect their pledges by June 13th 2016 and send them to:

Taunton Girls Softball League
Attention Home Runs For Heroes Fundraiser
P.O. Box 2291
Taunton, MA 02780

Taunton Girls Softball will present 100% of the funds collected to Homes for our Troops once all pledges have been collected.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions via email at president@tauntongirlssoftball.org.

Thank you for your support.

Tom Zahara

TGSL President

For more information about Homes for our Troops, visit their website

www.hfotusa.org

